
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
The next PTP event will be Trunk or 

Treat on Friday October 27th.  This is a 

Halloween delight for your children.  Par-

ents and church members decorate their 

car trunks for Halloween and bring lots of 

treats.  Children go “Trick or Treating” 

from trunk to trunk.  Watch for more de-

tails and requests for assistance—the PTP 

Board would love your help in making 

this a night of spooky fun for all. 

 

Our first fundraising will be Cherry Dale 

and will start on October 4th when you 

will receive the booklets where you can 

order gifts, cookies, assorted food and 

magazines. The money from the orders 

should be sent in by no later than October 

16.  The money raised will be for science 

equipment. 

 

The first Book Fair of the year will be 

held from Tuesday October 16th—

Thursday October 20th.  Ms. Harvey 

would welcome any parent volunteers to 

help make this an awesome fundraising 

event. 

 

As we had already notified, we changed 

the program we were using to see the stu-

dents' grades. The new grading system is 

more complete and has more tools for the 

benefit of parents, teachers and school. 

Beginning October 17 you will be able to 

log in and monitor grades, communicate 

with teachers and much more. Thanks for 

your patience. Parent/Teacher conference 

is on Monday October 16, please make 

sure to attend and address all your ques-

tions regarding your child. During this 

conference the teachers will explain how to 

log in to the grading system. 

 

Parents are responsible for the regular at-

tendance of their children who are within 

the compulsory attendance age (6-16) as 

provided in Section 1033.21, Florida Stat-

ues. In the last couple of weeks there have 

been many absences or students have left 

early consecutively. As per our handbook 

page 10 any prolonged absences in excess 

of ten (10) per semester must be accompa-

nied by a note from a doctor. Failure to do 

so will result in the student failing the 

course and no credit will be given unless 

there are extenuating circumstances.   The 

note from the doctor must be turned in to 

the office on the first day of the student’s 

return, they will not be accepted after this 

time.   Please remember when students are 

absent, tardy or leave early they are miss-

ing out on valuable teaching time that can-

not be made up and therefore are missing 

out on valuable grades.  We are by law 

obliged to report constant/repetitive ab-

sences to the county.   

 

Have you completed your background 

check?    To be able to participate in school 

events, field trips or volunteer around 

school you must complete a check every 

year.   Forms are available in the office. 

 

Sheila Miles 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

September  29, 2017 

I m p o r t a n t  
U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s !  

 
F r i d a y  S e p t e m b e r  2 9  

P A I D  N U T S  D a y  
 

 
S a t u r d a y  S e p t e m b e r  3 0  

C h u r c h  S e r v i c e ,  5  p m  
 

S u n d a y  O c t o b e r  1  
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e ,  

1 0 : 3 0 a m  
 

M o n d a y  O c t o b e r  2  
T e c h  C l u b  3 p m  

T r i b e  3 p m  
 

T u e s d a y  O c t o b e r  3  
N o  S p o r t s  

C r a f t  C l u b  3 p m  
 

W e d n e s d a y  O c t o b e r  4  
N J H S  7 : 3 0 a m  

C h a p e l ,  8 : 3 0  a m  
G a r d e n  o f  H o p e  2 : 3 0 p m  

 
T h u r s d a y  O c t o b e r  5  

N o  S p o r t s  
 

F r i d a y  O c t o b e r  6  
F r e e  N u t s  d a y  

 
S a t u r d a y  O c t o b e r  7  

C h u r c h  S e r v i c e ,  5  p m  
 

S u n d a y  O c t o b e r  8  
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e ,   

1 0 : 3 0  a m  
 

M o n d a y  O c t o b e r  9  
T r i b e  3 p m  

 
 

T u e s d a y  O c t o b e r  1 0   
S T E A M  3 p m  
N o  S p o r t s  

 
W e d n e s d a y  O c t o b e r  1 1  

B o o k  C l u b  7 : 3 0 a m  
C h a p e l  8 : 3 0 a m  

 
T h u r s d a y  O c t o b e r  1 2  

E n d  o f  1 s t  G r a d i n g  
P e r i o d  

 
F r i d a y  O c t o b e r  1 3  

N o  S c h o o l   
T e a c h e r  w o r k d a y  

 

We’re on the Web! 

TIGER TALES 

Principal’s Message 


